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Old Business:

Charlie Hartnett raised the issue of the NYSPLS Conference, and that they may have experienced lower
attendance numbers two conferences ago since that conference was held in Niagara Falls.

New Business:

Charlie Hartnett suggested the Society try to boost attendance at the meetings.  Less and less people seem
to be coming (possibly due to the economy). He also suggested that people coming from the same areas call others
in the area to carpool to the meetings.

Following the General Membership Meeting and Dinner, Jim Vianna, Camp Superintendent of the Colvin Crew
presented a certificate and full membership in the Colvin Crew to ENYSLS Secretary Kurt Heiss for his time and
efforts designing the Colvin Crew Website.  Jim also presented a certificate of thanks to the Eastern New York
Society of Land Surveyors for their financial support of the new website, and this certificate was accepted by
President Johannessen.  Jim Vianna then gave an excellent presentation on Verplanck Colvin and the Colvin
Crew.

The next ENYSLS General Membership will be held on Thursday, September 10th, 2009 at a location to be
announced.
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